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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: Proposed revision to instructions 6.14.2.7.2, “Two or More Parts,” 6.14.2.8,

“Compilations of Musical Works,” and 6.28.2.3, “Two or More Parts”

ACOC thanks CCC for this proposal to revise instruction 6.14.2.7.2, “Two or More Parts,” 6.14.2.8,
“Compilations of Musical Works,” and 6.28.2.3, “Two or More Parts. We support the proposal.

We note that in the Introduction CCC observes that the proposed revision ‘creates an inconsistency
with the general instructions’ but seeks to go ahead ‘pending a more thorough review and analysis
toward a generalized approach in chapter 6’.

We consider this review and analysis to be matter of some priority, and recommend the JSC
addresses this work (either directly or through the RDA Music Joint Working Group) with as little
delay as practicable.



